Brewer Band Boosters Meeting Minutes

Thursday, 7/13/2023

Attendees: Adam Munoz(President), Corinna Munoz(Parliamentarian), Laura Dorsett(Secretary), Nick Hale, Michael Gutierrez, Dina Gutierrez, Monica Gutierrez, Renee Bennett(VP1), Christy Lopez(Membership), Celeste Johnson, Kelli McDowell (VP2), and Valerie Perkins.

Band Booster meeting was called to order at 7:03 by Adam Munoz..

Minutes from the previous band boosters meeting, 6/8/23, were reviewed. June meeting minutes were motioned to be accepted by Kelli McDowell and seconded by Renee Bennett.

Treasurer's report for May was reviewed by Adam Munoz.. Expenses and income were shared for the month—starting balance was \$30,199.72 and the ending balance was \$22,884.21. Mr. Williams' fund has \$-1,927.80. Miscellaneous fund has \$464.87 and Booster funds has \$4.318.83.

Old Business

Kelli McDowell discussed the student's t-shirt design contest. Narrowed the submissions down to 3 different designs. She will send out the 3 designs by email for the executive board to vote on to determine the best. These are going to be ready for the Bear Pep Rally on Aug. 10th.

Discussed ideas for how to get students and band equipment to the stadium efficiently while construction is happening at BHS: Ideas for golf carts to hold big water jugs, trucks to hold musical instruments, any vacant rooms at the stadium to hold instruments and other equipment to benefit the students during practice.

Band needs water bottle donations.

Discussed purchasing an ice maker to have at the football stadium.

Laura Dorsett will create a 2023-2024 General Board Meeting Calendar to pass out at the Parent Meeting on Aug. 1st. This will be passed out at the Bear Pep Rally on Aug. 10th as well.

A QR code will be created to take people to the FBB Membership website. These will be passed out at the Parent Meeting on Aug. 1st and at the Bear Pep Rally on Aug. 10th. Membership will show a slideshow at the Parent Meeting of things that the FBB Booster Club does during the school year to gain potential members.

Decided to have the Executive Board meet prior to the Parent Meeting since it's the regular meeting night for the Executive Board.

Director's Notes

Ms. Gutierrez discussed construction plans according to the new marching season. Band Hall will be off limits during the month of August so looking for ideas to get students and music equipment to the field in a timely manner. Mandatory Parent Meeting on Aug. 1st in the auditorium. Fan Pledge will be after Convocation on Aug. 11th.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm motioned by Corinna Munoz and seconded by Kelli McDowell.

Next General Board Meeting will be Sept. 7th at 7:00 pm at BMS.